
    

Cc: (OST) Chief of Staff 

(OST) Enrollment Program  

Public Service Announcement 

 

The Oglala Sioux Tribe (OST) Enrollment Office 

will be closed this afternoon (July 14th, 2022) from 

1:00PM(MST)- 4:30PM(MST). The Program is 

taking this time to assist the Tribe with Verification 

of Enrollment from the recent (OST) Referendum 

Vote on the 638 Indian Health Service (IHS). 

 

We apologize for any inconvenience this may have 

caused you, and are sorry for any delays.  

 

We will resume regular Office hours tomorrow (July 

15th, 2022) at 8:00AM(MST).  

 

Thank you for your time and patience in this matter.  

  


